International Indian School Buraidah

In- Person Classes Suspended on 15t May 2024

Ref: CIR/08/PAR/Distance Learning 30/04,/2024
Dear Parents,

Based on the reports from the National Center of Meteorology and in the interest of
everyone’s safety, the Ministry of Education in the Qassim Region has announced the
suspension of in-person classes on Wednesday, 15t May 2024.

In line with the above directive, in-person classes will not be conducted in the school on
Wednesday, 15t May 2024. Class Teachers will inform you about the classes on the digital
platform along with the link. The programme scheduled for tomorrow will be conducted
in the school later.

Stay Safe!

Warm Regards,

Principal




